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IŜƭƭƻ ŜǾŜǊȅƻƴŜΣ ƛǘΩǎ ǘƘŀǘ ǘƛƳŜ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ ǿŜŜƪ 
again, where we celebrate some of the best 

bits from the week at Debden! 
Well done to all of the children learning here 

in the school, and also to those of you who are 
learning from home ς we have been amazed 

by your enthusiasm and effort! Without 
ŦǳǊǘƘŜǊ ŀŘƻΣ ƭŜǘΩǎ ǎŜŜ ǿƘŀǘΩǎ ōŜŜƴ ƘŀǇǇŜƴƛƴƎ 

ǘƘƛǎ ǿŜŜƪΧ  



Our school is so 
fantastic that a swarm 
of wasps decided that 

they would like to make 
a nest here. Luckily, Mrs 

Wheeler lent me a 
beekeeper uniform to 
deal with the problem. 
The Ducklings children 

thought that a 
spaceman had landed 

from the Moon! 



A photo just in from 
b!{!Χ ƳŀȅōŜ ǘƘŜ 

Ducklings were 
right! 



Ahoy there! Me 
again, Captain 

Hawley the 
Horrendous! This 

week, our Ducklings 
class has been 

overtaken by a band 
of treasure-seeking 

pirates! 



The children have been 
taking part in pirate 

games, making 
treasure maps and 
some of them even 
walked the plank! 
What a bunch of 
swashbuckling 

superstars! 



The Minnows 
children have been 

getting up to all 
sorts whilst learning 
from home. Here is 
Oliver doing some 

measuring, 
superhero antics 
from Rory, and a 

delicious cheesecake 
made by Jamie!   



Finnley has been a busy boy! 
In addition to completing 

loads of his home learning, he 
has also found time to create 

a special booklet all about 
moths. Well done, Finnley! 

 
We have been so impressed 
ǿƛǘƘ ŀƭƭ ƻŦ CƛƴƴƭŜȅΩǎ ǿƻǊƪ ŦǊƻƳ 

home that he has been 
awarded a special  
ΨIŜŀŘǘŜŀŎƘŜǊΩǎ !ǿŀǊŘΩ 

certificate! They are very hard 
to win, so this is an amazing 

achievement! 


